MUNISIPALITEIT EMTHANJENI MUNICIPALITY

KENNISGEWING/NOTICE: NO 56/2023

PLANNED WATER MAINTENANCE NOTIFICATION

Emthanjeni Local Municipality would like to inform customers of planned water
maintenance to be done in the following areas: EMTHANJENI MUNICIPALITY - DE
AAR

Due to system requirements and processes involved in carrying out this work, the water
supply to this area will be interrupted on 14 August 2023 from 07:00 to 18:00. The
interruption in water supply is necessary to perform essential maintenance work on our
walter valves.

Emthanjeni Local Municipality would like to thank you for your cooperation, and
apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by this planned maintenance.
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